
IMPORTANT SCHOOL ADMISSIONS INFORMATION 
 

CHILDREN WHO ARE 
DUE TO START IN PRIMARY / SECONDARY SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2026 

 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
CHILDREN BORN BETWEEN 

1 SEPTEMBER 2021 AND 31 AUGUST 2022 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
CHILDREN BORN BETWEEN 

1 SEPTEMBER 2014 AND 31 AUGUST 2015 
 
You need to apply for a reception place.  Please apply: 
 

v Online at www.eadmissions.org.uk  
 
 

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS IS 
15 JANUARY 2026 

 
You need to apply to transfer to secondary school.  Please apply: 

 
v Online at www.eadmissions.org.uk 

 
CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS IS 

31 OCTOBER 2025 

We strongly recommend that you submit your secondary 
application by Friday 24 October 2025, as this is the Friday 
before the half term holiday.  

 
 
APPLYING ONLINE. IS EASY AND YOU GET AN INSTANT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT THAT YOUR APPLICATION HAS BEEN 
RECEIVED.  YOU WILL ALSO RECEIVE AN EMAIL WITH THE OUTCOME OF YOUR APPLICATION ON OFFER DAY.   
 

For details go to www.harrow.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 

For help and advice on how to complete your application please email 
schooladmissions@harrow.gov.uk 

 
 


